
 

 

 

 

 

Summer Fair Collection 

 

 

Dear parent/carers, 

 

This year at Enfield Heights Academy we aim to maintain our tradition of supporting the summer 

fair. The summer fair will be held at Cuckoo Hall Academy on Saturday 7th July. During the 

winter fair The Kingfisher Hall Academy and Enfield Heights Academy PTA ran an extremely 

successful and popular jam-jar stall which we are looking to do again at the Summer Fair. This 

stall will help raise money for the CHAT PTA, who is looking to buy some additional mini-buses 

with money that is raised. We already have 3 mini buses which the children get excellent use out 

of, continually reducing the fares of school trips that we take the children out on. 

 

On Friday 6th July, we will be holding a non-uniform day. If your child would like to participate in 

this, we ask that you donate a treat-filled jam-jar before this date or by Wednesday 4th July. This 

can be filled with sweets, chocolates, mini toys etc. Your child’s name will be ticked off on a 

register and they will be able to wear their own clothing on this day. If a jam-jar is not received 

your child will be unable to participate in the non-uniform day.  

 

We hope to see lots of fabulous jam-jars at the Summer Fair this year, to continue our tradition of 

successful money-raising for the CHAT PTA. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact a member of the leadership team or 

the PTA. 

 

Many thanks in advance for your support. 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

 

EHA & KHA PTA 


